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Wednesday
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2

What Federal law
covers transactions
made by electronic
banking?

3

10

17

24

4

5

6

7

8

What's the leading
cause of mouth
cancer?

When living
organisms are
threatened by
extinction, they are
called:

If your vehicle starts
to hydroplane during
wet weather, what is
the first thing you
should do?

An account held by
two people is a:

When referring to a
ladder, what is
“maximum load
rating”?

11

12

13

14

15

What type of home
improvement
products are labeled
with an R-value?

Number portability
means you can
change cell phones
but take what with
you?

Name two of the five
leading causes of
death in the US for
people between the
ages of 10 and 24:

At your summer
sales job you are
paid a percentage of
your total sales. This
is what type of
income?

When discussing your
phone bill, what is
slamming?

18

19

20

21

22

What is the most
common source of
insomnia?

Why is it impossible
to completely get rid
of information posted
online?

This federal
consumer protection
agency collects
complaints about
companies, business
practices, and
identity theft:

You work in a
restaurant and
receive tips. How
does this impact the
minimum wage you
are paid?

A digital or audio
recording that can be
downloaded from a
Web site to a media
player is known as a:

25

26

27

28

29

List two things you
should do if you
need to “shelter” in a
room during a fire
and your escape
route is blocked.

What term describes
a brand that is used
by marketers in a
large number of
locations?

The system of
underground pipes
that collect and
deliver wastewater to
treatment facilities is
called?

A person who offers
services to a
worthwhile cause for
no pay is a:

What part of the eye
helps us see color?

9

16

23

30

